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4th Newsletter- (GEM) inter-Generational European Memories 

The fourth meeting of GEM partners took place on 20 and 21 March 2014 in 

Rome (Italy). 

The delegates from the following countries participated at the meeting: Austria, 

France, Poland, Spain and Turkey and the meeting was hosted by the Italian 

partner ERiFo. To summarise our meeting, each aspect of the planned 

programme has been implemented.  

During the meeting each partner presented its  results of the biographic 

workshop with seniors and explained how they organized the workshop and 

how they collect all the materials to write the biographies.  During the session, 

we discussed and agreed upon such topics as date of the last meeting and final 

dissemination event and the planes for the future. 

The coordinator give to the partners some indication to prepare the presentation 

for the last meeting in Poland that will be a special moment to disseminate the 

results of Gem project. 

  
 

The following tasks have been established by the  partners: 

 

 26-27.06.2014 – the next meeting in Wroclaw (PL)  

 15.04.2014 –  evaluation of IV partner meeting, evaluation  and report 

(Italy) 

 15.04.2014 –  IV Newsletter (Italy) 

 End of May- sharing the presentations for the last meeting 

 06.06.2014-  Meeting and the science conference in Wroclaw (the end of 

project) 

 


